
Dear Friends,

As you may have heard, the Government of Canada has announced an extension of 2024
charitable donations to February 28, 2025. To mitigate the impacts of the four-week Canada
Post mail stoppage, the federal government intends to amend the Income Tax Act to extend the
deadline for making donations eligible for tax support in the 2024 tax year, until February 28,
2025. For more information: News Release: Extension of 2024 charitable donations

What this means is that you will still be able to make a donation to L'Arche Greater Vancouver
and use the charitable donation receipt towards your 2024 taxes, if you so choose. Any donation
receipt issued between January 1, 2025 and February 28, 2025 can be used toward either
2024 or 2025 taxes, it will be your choice.
 
With thanks,
 
Sig Stark
Director of Philanthropy and Communications

LArche Foundation of Greater Vancouver | 100-7415 Sussex Avenue | Burnaby, BC V5J 0K1 CA
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